
 

 
 
06th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Through our partnership with Wiltshire Creative, our Year 10, 11 and Sixth Form Music groups have been 
offered discounted rates to attend the Creative Careers event at Salisbury Playhouse.  The event is aimed 
at students with an interest in live productions – both on stage and behind the scenes. While there is a 
lean towards Drama roles, this is also useful for Music and other Performing Arts. 
 
Extract from the Wiltshire Creative website: 
 
‘Students will have the opportunity to get hands on by taking part in practical workshops led by industry 
professionals and get to grill those working in the industry about their roles and how they got 
there.  Workshops have previously included lighting and sound, performance, producing, stage 
management and costume.’ 
 
While the event has been discounted from £15.00 to £10.00, the Academy will pay the £10.00 ticket on 
behalf of the students in order to make the event absolutely free for students. 
 
The event will take place on Tuesday, 15th February during the school day.  Minibuses will leave at 
9:00am and return to the Academy before 3:00pm. 
 
This is a great opportunity for students that are considering a career or further education in Performing 
Arts, offering the chance to explore choices they might not have even known existed! 
 
Please indicate on the reply slip if you are happy for your child to take part in this trip. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sam Filer 
Team Leader for Performing Arts 
 


